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The Texas Department of Transportation would like to invite you to get the inside track on procurement 
opportunities and business resources for the US 175 (SM Wright) Project that will be let on February 9, 
2016.  The Business Opportunity Forum is scheduled for Friday, January 8, 2016, beginning at 1pm at the 
Dallas County Schools Texserve, 5151 Samuel Blvd., Dallas, Texas 75228.

This forum will allow for the sharing of valuable information related to the project, upcoming opportunities 
for subcontractors, and discussions from some of the Elected Officials. The potential Prime Contractors 
who attended the previously held Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting will be on-site to discuss potential 
subcontracting opportunities with their firm.
US 175 Project information is: CSJ 0197-02-122, and the project limits are US 175 from IH 45 to East of 
Bexar Street. This project consists of extending US 175; reconstructing the interchange with SM Wright / 
SH 310. The project has an approximate estimate of $101,949,452 and has 903 working days.

The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, rail, and public transportation across the state. TxDOT and its 12,000 employees are committed to working with others to provide safe and reliable transportation solutions for Texas by maintaining a safe system, addressing congestion, connecting Texas communities, and being a Best in Class state agency. Find out more at txdot.gov. “Like” us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter/TxDOTDallasPIO.
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